
April 2025

4/03: Timesheets & Mileage Logs Due
4/11: Extra Opportunity - Senior Tech
Connect
4/15: Grief In-Service Training 
4/17: Timesheets & Mileage Logs Due
4/24: National Volunteer Month Breakfast
4/25: Extra Opportunity - Senior Prom
5/01: Timesheets & Mileage Logs Due 

The Senior Companion program focuses on providing assistance and companionship to older adults who have difficulty with daily living tasks. AmeriCorps Seniors
volunteers keep seniors independent longer and provide respite to family caregivers, while enhancing their own health and longevity as they serve their community.
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🌟 Congratulations, Edwina! 🌟

We are thrilled to announce that our very own Edwina Tabares
has been awarded the 2025 National Service Volunteer 

of the Year Award by the Mayor’s Office! 🎉
As a dedicated Senior Companion, Edwina has been volunteering
40 hours a week for over a year, providing unwavering support

to four clients each week. From doctor’s appointments and
grocery shopping to helping with paperwork and connecting
seniors to resources, Edwina’s kindness and dedication shine

through in everything she does.

Even before officially joining the Senior Companion Program,
Edwina was making a difference—taking her neighbor to Los

Volcanes Senior Center for meals and activities. Inspired by the
program, she stepped up to help even more seniors in need.

Beyond her direct service, Edwina is also a mentor and leader,
training new volunteers and ensuring they feel confident in

their roles. Edwina, we are so proud of you—thank you for all
that you do! ❤️
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SCP News and Deadlines 

In-Service Training
Please join us for an in-service training at the
Barelas Community Center on Tuesday, April
15, 2025 from 10am-1pm. Laurel Christensen
from the Mariposa Pediatric Hospice will be
speaking on the different ways grief presents
itself across our lifespan. In her presentation
“Grief through the Ages,”  she will focus on
middle age through seniors years. 

Barelas Community Center
 801 Barelas SW
Albuquerque NM 87102
Tuesday, April 15, 2025
10:00am - 1:00pm

*Lunch will be provided 

Hello! My name is Felicia. A little about myself; I’ve been
married for 16 amazing years and have three wonderful

children, one of whom serves in the Air Force. Family is at
the heart of everything I do, and I cherish spending time

with my loved ones. I also have a passion for
photography, as I love capturing life’s special moments

and turning them into lasting memories. I’m always
looking for ways to grow, learn, and create meaningful
connections. I’m excited to be a part of this community

and look forward to sharing and learning together!

Welcome to the team! 

Meet our new office assistant, Felicia Archuleta. 

(505) 764-1007
feliciaarchuleta@cabq.gov

Felicia will be the first point of contact in our office.
Please find her contact information below.

National Volunteer Month Breakfast

April is National Volunteer Month! Thank you
for being a volunteer and serving your
community. SCP would like to take our

volunteers out for breakfast. 
We will be meeting  at

 Owl Cafe on Thursday, April 24, 2025
 from 9:00am - 10:30am.

Owl Cafe
800 Eubank Blvd NE,

Albuquerque, NM 87123



SCP News and Deadlines 

Friendly reminder to submit timesheets
and mileage logs before 2:00pm to get

processed in a timely manner.

It is very important that your timesheet is
signed by you and the station supervisor

(if applicable). 

Timesheets & Mileage Logs

Thursday, April 3, 2025
Thursday, April 17, 2025

Extra Opportunities Happening next month!

These are free events! Please notify the SCP office if
you will attend the event to receive program benefits.



Senior Affairs Lunch Menu


